
The Office of Head Start has mandated face coverings for all children over the age of two attending 

Head Start.  As an agency we will not dis-enroll children who do not wear masks.  If you do not want 

your child wearing a mask please sign this form.  Children will be required to wear them on the bus as 

social distancing is not an option.   

 

 

 

 

I am aware of the Head Start masking mandate.  I am aware of COVID-19 and the risks associated with 

my child possibly getting or being exposed to COVID without a mask while at Head Start.  I am 

requesting my child not follow the masking policy, during the duration of the school day while on the 

Head Start premises.   

 

Signature: 

 


